
Dear Catriona,

I am an owner of a unit in "Allegra" 1,Raglan Street, Manly and would like to say that I fully endorse the 
objections which have been lodged to date, and strenuously object to the Development Application.

Regards

Amanda Chambers
702, 1/Raglan Street
Manly

Sent: 24/02/2020 4:13:40 PM
Subject: DA2019/1442 The Novotel Sydney Manly Pacific Hotel


